
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

S P A C E S J a n u a r y s , 1 9 9 0

Dan Van Zanl
6832 Hickory

Orangevale. CA 95662

Dear Dan,

i'm so glad that you are interested in saving Thunder's wonderful work and that
we finally got to talk.

Enclosed is a letter ! sent to Blanton Owen, the Nevada State Folklorist. Both
he and William Fox the Executive Director of the Nevada State Council on the
Arts are both good guys who you can trust. Here is Blanton's address.

B l a n t o n O w e n - S t a t e F o l k l o r i s t
Nevada S ta te Counc i l on the A r t s
329 Flint Street Reno, NV 89501

There is a lot for all of us to talk about but probably the first activity is to
find someone to ca re take the s i t e and ha l t t he vand l i sm.

Otherwise, some of the questions 1 mentioned in my letter to you in April, 1989
still need to be answered.

I will let Allie Light and Irving Saraf know what is going on. Tm sure they will
be happy to know of your concern.

As mentioned in my last letter, SPACES will give whatever help we can to help
you protect the site.

hy best,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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